Te Rungana o Ngati Whakahemo
13 Pukehina Station Road,
Pukehina,

R.D.6,

Te Puke 3186.

21 October 2022

Kevin & Andrea Marsh

Pencarrow Estate.

Kia ora Andrea & Kevin,

| am writing on behalf of Ngati Whakahemo in relation to your application for a Plan Change to part
of your land on Arawa Road at Pongakawa.

My colleagues and | have had a number of visits to your farm, where we appreciated your farming and
conservation practices.

We reported back to a Marae hui in August, when we shared contents of the draft plan, which were
received in favour. We were also supportive of the plan outlining the Health Hub, and small shopping
centre, believing this will be a great resource for our people and local community. We understand the
need for greater housing availability in this area and we support the application, with the
understanding that if there are significant changes to the Plan, then further consultation will occur
between NgaLLMJBkahemo and yourselves. We wish you the best with your Plan Change application.
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Mita Ririnui
(Chairman of Te Rungana o Ngati Whakahemo)
Date:

Ta rner
(Ngati Whakahemo Environmental Manager)
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